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CMS usually updates the HH QRP claims-based measure results every year. 
However, due to the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency HHQRP data submission 
requirements for the Q4 2019, Q1 2020, and Q2 2010 quarters were exempted. The 
missing data for Q1 2020 and Q2 2020 will impact what is displayed on Care 
Compare; therefore, public reporting of home health agencies' data will freeze after 
the October 2020 refresh. This means that following the October 2020 refresh, the 
data publicly reported will be held constant for all refreshes in 2021, including 
October 2021. You can find detailed specifications for the claims-based measures in 
the Downloads section below. 

 


